
       
 
Budget Committee Meeting 
 
March 20, 2018 
 
Members Present: T Smith, G Rumph. 
Also present: D McGuckin  
 
There was not a quorum present at 5:05pm. 
 
 Chairman Smith stated no meeting will be held. 
 
The intent of this meeting was to complete BC recommendations along with 
Warrant Articles.  As a result, the Budget Committee will meet on Tuesday, 
March 27th. 
 
At this point the Warrant Articles are incomplete and incorrect, hence the need 
for the March 27th meeting prior to the Public Hearing to be held on April 3rd. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tom F Smith, Chairman 
 
 
 
  


